
Letter:  Live  Violence  Free
thankful for donation
To the community,

Live Violence Free would like to thank Heavenly ski patrol for
its incredible generosity and continued contribution to our
programs  and  services.  On  April  15,  Heavenly  ski  patrol
surprised our agency with a donation of $2,500.

We are so grateful to Heavenly ski patrol for its positive
impact in our community and for all they do to support our
vital programs here at Live Violence Free.

Jenna Poell, Live Violence Free
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